
 

 

Timothy J. Herman 
Email:   
Direct dial:   
 
 
 

July 12, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. William Bock, III 
General Counsel 
United States Anti-Doping Agency 
5555 Tech Center Drive, Suite 200 
Colorado Springs, C) 80919 
 
 Re:  Lance Armstrong v. United States Anti-Doping Agency, et al  
 
Dear Bill: 

I left multiple messages at your office and cell phone today.  I am following up on my letter 
of July 13, 2012 in which I requested that we confer as soon as possible as contemplated under Rule 
26.  I have not heard from anyone on your side and, given the short timeline with which we are 
working, am somewhat concerned that we have made no progress on scheduling, discovery, etc. 

I am leaving town this afternoon and will have limited availability to meet or confer.  
However, I will have access to email and cell phone and will get back to you as soon as possible.  
Please get back to me at your earliest convenience so that we can avoid involving the Court in these 
matters, if at all possible.   
 
       Very truly yours, 
 

 
Timothy J. Herman 

 
 
 
TJH/ll 




